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WLA Board Meeting 

The final board meeting of the calendar year will be held December 12, 
2024 at Lakelands Golf and Country Club.  

 

 

Melissa Benzie found an impressive 
gold-toned nugget ring on Winans 
Drive after Halloween. Her email is 
melrobhil at yahoo dot com.  
 
Tim Hicks retrieved an aquamarine 
paddleboard that’s pretty old and 
has a jerry-rigged wooden 

keel. There are no stickers etc. on it.  This was way back at the end of 
October and may be gone.  His email is wheatonhicks at gmail dot com. 

 

Christmas Caroling 

It's time to start planning Christmas 
events and the annual caroling and 
afterglow will be held once again this 
year.  Event details are:  

Date: Friday December 20th 
Caroling time: 7:00 pm 
Afterglow:     8:00 pm 

Location: Leabu's - 6023 Winans Drive 
 

 

Questions?  Call Martha at 810-923-0535. 
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Community News 

Information comes to the attention of the WLA board that is not associated with the 
association's charter but is still of interest to the community.  This section is added to 
pass on that information to the Winans Lake community. 

Eagle Scout On the Lake 

This fall, Liam Wheeler earned his 

Eagle Scout rank.  Earning the 

Eagle Scout rank is a significant 

accomplishment and only a small 

percentage of boys who enter 

scouting stay and earn the rank. 

To be eligible for the Eagle Scout 

rank, a Scout must meet the 

following criteria: 

• Have been active as a Life 
Scout for at least six months. 

• Have earned a minimum of 
21 merit badges, including 
specific required ones. 

• Hold positions of leadership 
within their troop. 

• Complete a significant 
community service project. 

• Scouts must also be under 
the age of 18. 

Liam is a member of the Brighton 

Scout Troop.  His Eagle project consisted of rebuilding a dilapidated bridge 

that is on a walking path at Brighton High school. This path is used by the 

public as well as High School groups.  For this project, Liam did the 

planning as well as coordinating and leading the rebuilding.  His team 

consisted of ten adults and ten scouts that donated their time as needed.  

Well done Liam! 
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Lake Life 

October Memories 

            

   
This photo was sent to me on October 12th as being amazing that we could 
sail that late in the year. However, I saw two kayaks out today, November 
18th, merrily proceeding on the lake.  An unusually warm fall for our part of 
the country.  
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Halloween 
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New Neighbors 
 
Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to you. Her 
email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

WLA Board Members 

     Greg Dygert, President                                     Dr. Marty Harris, Governor 
     Michael Wheeler, Vice-President                      Billy Kutsomarkos, Governor 
     Simon Ren, Secretary                                       Evan Yates, At-Large 
     Trish Ibrahim, Treasurer 

 
For contact info, please go to the LGCC MEMBER DIRECTORY or contact 
winanslakesecretary@gmail.com. 

You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 
option on the electronic newsletter to change your email address or be removed from 
the mailing list. 

mailto:voegelit@gmail.com
https://www.lakelandsgolf.com/Default.aspx?p=v35Directory&ssid=100114&vnf=1

